
Notice of Public Hearing 

In accordance with UCA 17-50-312, The County of Millard will hold a public hearing at the Millard 

County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 

10:30 a.m., for the purpose of receiving public comment relative to the disposition of real property 

located within the southeast quarter of the northeast quarter of Section 32, Township 17 South, Range 7 

West, Salt Lake Base and Meridian. 


